
From:   Robert Fitzgibbon   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 09, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0396-EX-ST-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Per your communication: &quot;The FCC's International Bureau requires that you obtain a written
consent from Orbcomm for the use of 148-150.05 MHz and 161-163 MHz or remove those bands from
your request.&quot; Please consider the named subbands so deleted, and move forward on the request.
Thank you.


